
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Louis Atwell [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/CN =RE Cl Pl ENTS/CN =426F 25FC3E D241E89930F 3D92517E5B6-LO UIS ATWELL] 

2/25/2020 1:13:32 PM 

Mindala Wilcox [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/en=Recipients/en=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]; Cliff Pate 

[/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =ae3720de8c8e4c2bad1889293 2e 7 3 7 e8-CI iff Pate] 

Christopher E. Jackson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =d28bfd2b0f2 7 4cd8af3119a3b 715d010-Ch ri stopher E .] 

RE: IBEC: City Yard Alternative 

Sorry I don't, however, Cliff Pate may have the time. He's been briefed. 

From: Mindala Wilcox 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 12:59 PM 
To: Louis Atwell <latwell@cityofinglewood.org> 
Cc: Christopher E. Jackson <cejackson@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: IBEC: City Yard Alternative 

Hi Louis, 
As you know, the City Yard was included as an alternative in the IBEC EIR. Our CEQA consultant has a few questions 
related to facilities that are currently housed at the City Yard (e.g. fueling station, vehicle repair facilities, etc.). Do you 
have availability on Monday, March 2 from 1-2pm for a 15-30 minute conference call on this or is there someone else 
we should speak with? Thanks. 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 412-5230: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE COMSIDER THE EM\~RONMEMT BEFORE PRIMTIMG THIS EMAIL. 


